
                                      18th  Sunday in Ordinary Time   ST JUDE THE APOSTLE      5th August 2017
Recently Deceased 

Marie Mc Carthy 

Daniel Murphy

Bridie O'Connor 

Fr Fintan Morris

Jason Powell 

James Griffin 

Brendan Ward 

Anniversaries 
Rory Carr

John & Owen Murrey 

Phil Cobbe

John Joseph Collard

Months Mind
Eileen O'Neill 

 MASS TIMES THIS WEEK
Daily Mass Monday  to Friday

9.30am 

Saturday 10.00am 

Vigil Mass Saturday 6.30pm Sunday
Massses 10.00am & 11.30am 

Tuesday Divine Mercy Holy hour takes 
place each week  from 3pm to 4pm     

Daily Adoration takes place on Monday from 
7pm to 9pm , Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 
from 10.00am to 11.00am . Friday from 10.00am 
to 4.30pm ( Benidiction on 1st Friday after 
9.30am Mass ) Saturday 10.30 am

Monday 7th August Bank Holiday daily Mass at 
10.00am please note no evening adortion this 
week due to Bank Holiday 

Can  you sing? Would you like to use your voice
to praise God  ? We are seeking new members
for our Adult Choir who sing at our  10.00 Mass

each Sunday if you would be interested in
joining the choir pease leave your name and
contact details into the office or sacristy after

any of our Masses over the next few weekends
the Choir practice on a Thursday evening from
September to June or you can talk to Victoria

after our 10.00am or 11.30am Mass any
Sunday for more information 

   Summer activity in St Jude's GAA Club 
Comhra continues on a Monday at 
11amSupervised Bridge Play, Monday 10-12 am

Supervised Bridge Play, Tuesday 10-12 am

Beginners Bridge Lessons, Tuesday 10-12 am

Internet help for Seniors Tuesday 10-12 am
Family history chart provided 

Cosy Corner Cafe located in St Jude's Pastoral
Centre open Monday to Friday from 9.00am
to 3.00pm serving breakfast all day  lunch

from 12.00pm to 2.30pm  & homemade
scones & cakes all day  all items available for

take away come and sample our tasty
homemade treats.

Please note Cosy Corner closed Sundays for
July & August 

   Bring All the Family! 21st August 2017 – One Year to 
World Meeting of Families 2018: We invite you and all 
your family to come along to the launch of the one-year 
programme of preparation for World Meeting of 
Families 2018, which will take place at the Knock Shrine,
County Mayo, on Monday 21st August 2017,  the 
Anniversary of the Apparition of Our Lady. This day of 
celebration will include the celebration of the Eucharist,
workshops and faith and fun activities for all the family. 
The WMOF2018 Icon will be presented at Mass in the 
Basilica at 3pm and then begin its journey around 
the Dioceses of Ireland.

Registration & Tickets 
for WMOF2018 Registration for the World 
Meeting of families in 2018 is now open. Visit 
the Tickets 
Section on www.worldmeeting2018.ie  to 
access information on the different type of 
tickets and 
registration available.  Accommodation booking
is also available online at time of registration 
through the same booking form on 
the website. 
 
National Novena at Knock:  From 14th -
22nd August speakers, workshops, Mass and a Witness 
Walk at the National Novena.  Among those taking part 
are Archbishop Diarmuid Martin, Dr. Mary Healy, Fr. 
Seamus Enright, CSsR, Fr. Michael Cussack, CSsR, Marty 
Morrissey, Rev. Kevin O’Gorman, Bernadette McNeive, 
Darren Cawley, Rt Rev. Patrick Rooke, Prof. Salvador 
Ryan, Most Rev. Philip Boyce, Fr. Daniel O’Leary, Bishop 
Kevin Doran,  as well as Dr. Aoife McGrath, Fr. Timothy 
Bartlett, Secretary General for the WMOF2018, Maria 
Steen and Cora Sherlock. Talks and workshops will be 
held every day.   For more information 
email: mariahunt@knockshrine.ie  - 
see www.knockshrine.ie

 
  Irish College Pilgrimage Programme: The Irish 
College in Rome Summer pilgrimage programme 
offers two courses, one for priests and the other 
for parishioners,  scheduled to take place this 
September, 2017. The course for parishioners is 
scheduled from 18th - 23rd September.  It will 
provide participants with an opportunity to 
experience Rome, deepen their theological 
awareness of the theme of “The Gospel of the 
Family, Joy for the World” and enjoy a time of 
guided reflection and prayer together.  Cost of 
course is €700 deposit of €300 is required.   To 
book phone: 00 39 06 772 631 or 
email: ufficio@irishcollege.org   - 
see www.irishcollege.org €700 does not 
include flights which need to be 
booked separately 

Sincere thanks to all who 
supported last weekend's Church 
Gate Collection to send sick 
pilgrims to Lourdes which came to
€1160

Faith4Life is a new course designed to help you 
to discover more energising and empowering 
ways to live out your faith in the reality of 
today’s world: through relationships, family, 
home, parish, work and the events of daily life.
 It aims to help you to be more active, open, 
faithful, confident, trusting and willing to work 
for change. Faith for Life takes place over four weekends in Holy
Cross College, Clonliffe Rd, Dublin 3

 ·        Called to Become ( 21st/22nd October)

·        Church in and for the World (2nd/3rd December)7

·        Living Faithfully (3rd/4th March) 

 

The course will benefit everyone who wants to make a deeper 
connection between faith and life. 

Further details and application forms are available by emailing 
Rosemary Lavelle rlavelle@abhouse.org or 
evangelisation@dublindiocese.ie or by telephone 8373732 ext 
247/239

‘Stress Matters’ is an 8 week program that looks at 
the many aspects of stress and anxiety in our lives 
today. While stress is an important aspect of day-to-
day living, in some cases, it can deprive us of joy in
our lives and our ability to thrive.

This program looks at the causes of stress, what 
happens to us on an individual level and what we 
can do to reduce its impact and improve our quality
of life. The course is designed to show you how to 
monitor your own stress response, how to recognise
and respond to your personal stress ‘triggers’ and 
to equip you with a range of stress reducing 
techniques.

Invest in yourself, become more self aware and 
give yourself an opportunity to live your life to its 
fullest potential.

Next start-up date is Thursday 14th Sept 2017 in 
Room 1 in the Pastoral Centre, 9.15am – 10.45am.  
The 8 week program costs €15 per week, payable 
as a booking deposit of €60 to secure a place and a
second €60 payable on or before 14th September 
2017.

The program is run by Mary Hamill, a qualified 
integrative psychotherapist accredited with Irish 
Council of Psychotherapists (ICP).

For further details or to make an enquiry you can 
contact Mary by email at mary@mbhcp.ie or 
mobile – 087 6317497

      Parish Office open Mon to Fri 8.30am to 1pm & after all Masses on Sun Morning Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127
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